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                                   Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church 

4430 Hwy 289       
                                        Lebanon, Kentucky 40033 

www.muldraughhill.org 
 
                                                 November 15, 2020 

 
  Pastor………………………………………….…………….Bro. Billy Compton 
  Interim Minister of Music………………………………….….Reagan Davidson 
  Co-Minister of Youth………..……...……….......MaKayla and Caden Wheatley 
  Organist…………………………………….................................Wanda Buckler 
  Pianist.....................................................................................Martha Whitehouse 
  Sunday School Director………………………………………….....Josh Veatch 
  Chairman of Deacons………………………....Jim Sabo Jr. Cell: 270-849-4050 
  Deacon of the Week………………………..David England Cell: 270-465-1400 

 
Morning Worship Services: 10:00 & 11:15A.M. 

 
  Prelude 
  Welcome to Worship 
  Tolling of the Hour & Prayer 
  Hymn-359-This is the Day 
  Morning Prayer Concerns 
  Hymn- In Christ Alone 
  Special Music 
 Message-Be Thankful: God Is Our Helper: Psalm 121-Bro. Billy Compton 
Hymn-330-Amazing Grace 

  Offertory Prayer-Worship with Tithes and Offerings (as you leave) 
  Benediction  
  Postlude  

                

 

 Bro. Richard Shields, our oldest living former pastor, will be 94 years 

old on November 24th.  If possible, will you please help him celebrate 

by mailing him a birthday card to the following address: 

   Rev. Richard Shields 

             6568 Old Louisville Rd. 

                             Cox’s Creek, KY 40013 

  Your thoughtfulness will be much appreciated by his family. 

 

 

 

 

                                
 

         
          CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVIES 

 
 

 We See You and We Love You! 
A young pastor, who had just graduated from the seminary 

        asked his elderly and wise pastor for guidance. “What is the one thing I  
        must remember in being a pastor?” His pastor paused for  
        a minute, and then he said with much conviction, “See the people! See  
        the people! See the people!” 

 We see you, we love you and appreciate you! We are grateful for the  
        thoughtful and generous gift of money and tee shirts you gave us last  
       Sunday. You really know how to encourage your pastor and wife. 

We thank each of you so much! 
       Bro. Billy & Sue Ann 
 

 The family of Jim Bob Moore you like to thank each of you for the many 
thoughts & prayers during his stay in the nursing home & at the time of  
his passing.  He truly loved his country & he loved his church! 

 

 Due to COVID-19 regulations, this year there will be no Hanging of the  
Greens Service. 
 

 The Safety and Security Team meeting will be on November 19, 2020  
at 6:00 p.m. to plan for coverage for future services. All members are  
urged to attend. 

 

 Next Sunday, November 22nd there will be a sign-up sheet for those  
planning on attending the Christmas Eve Candlelight Service. Due to  
COVID-19 & social distancing regulations there will be 2 services, one 
at 4:30PM and one at 6:00PM. (If you plan on attending and inviting  
guests, please make sure to include their names also so we can plan for  
spacing). The Lord’s Supper will be observed during each service. 
 

 The goal for the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering has been set for  
$3,500. You can give your generous donations by any of our available  
means such as online, via text, the mobile app, mail, or the offering   
plate. Thank you in advance for supporting this ministry. 
 

         
 

 
 


